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Prague, 24th November, 1882

My dear Mr. Sander,

I wrote to you two weeks ago regarding 2 packets of seed of Impatiens sanderianum, but have received neither reply nor seed. 

The baroness Hruby has written to me asking what is happening about the Christmas present for her husband and whether you have written to me, but it must not exceed £5 she says. 

We are having a warm spell, so if you have not despatched it yet, it would be good it you could do it now but with a Certificate in duplicate.

You can charge me £50 for the money I have received from Rothschild.

Messange de Bourneville has sold his Vandas to Linden for 5000 francs…he is said to have some good gardeners at St. Gilles.

Baron Hruby is said to be rhapsodising about Vanda sanderiana, according to the Baroness. 

Low has copied the announcements about Vanda sanderiana & Phalaenopsis in the Gardeners’ Chronicle….
I hope that Cattleya gaskelliana will remain in England soon.

With kind regards from,

B Roezl

Translated by: Maren Talbot
Page 1 of 1
29/10/2003 13:55

